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The Peer Facilitator 2020 
Virtual Meeting in Tunisia 

 
 
Young Mediterranean Voices programme in Tunisia postponed their 

annual National Debate Training due to COVID-19 outbreak and chose to 

welcome their 2020 Peer Facilitator applicants through a Virtual Meeting. 

 

 
 

 

"To me, debating means Life. I chose to apply as a Peer Facilitator because 
I wanted to become a part of this programme and make a change within the 
Tunisian youth by helping them know the meaning of debating and giving 
them a chance to speak up. It is also an opportunity to improve my skills 
and competencies and to become more confident while speaking and 
presenting ideas" - Wijden Ben Hcine 
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During the Virtual Meeting, held on 16 March 2020, the newly selected 
Peer Facilitators got to know the Master Facilitators and learn more about 
the programme and their role. By the end of the meeting, an interactive 
game took place to make the call more efficient and engaging. 
 
 

 

"To me debating means open minds, minds that I want to see and meet 
wherever I go. Minds that I want to teach and teach with. Minds that I want 
to live with in this country. 
 
I chose to apply as a Young Mediterranean Voices’ Peer Facilitator because 
it is a great self-improvement opportunity for me. The role of a facilitator is 
very similar to the role of a teacher which is my job. That is why, looking at it 
from a different angle, I see it as a career development chance" - Islam 

Belkahla 
 


